
Our Mission Statement 
 

Guided by Holy Scripture and the Holy Spirit, we the congregation of Holy Trinity pledge our lives 

to Christ. Through worship, love, and service to one another, we will bring witness and 

encouragement to the community. 

 

Rector:  The Rev. Robin Trevors 631-0087 (Cell) or 489-3002 (Church Office)  

  E-mail:  holytrinity83@outlook.com;  Website: holytrinitygrandfalls.ca 
 

Bulletin Today. The bulletin is given to the glory of God and in loving memory of  

Jacqueline Eastman by Ed & Shirley Eastman. 
 

Scripture: Genesis 11:1-9 Psalm 104:24-34,35b Acts 2:1-21 John 14:8-17 (25-27) 

Readers Marilyn Hillyard Hubert Griffin Marilyn Hillyard Barbara Leyte 

 

Welcome. You are so welcomed to our worship services today. If you are new to our 

parish, we ask you to introduce yourself to our Greeters and Clergy, and sign our guest 

book in the foyer.  
 

Prayer Ministry. During the Holy Eucharist service, Tammy & Fred will be available 

for Prayer Ministry at the back of the church. Should you wish healing prayer for 

yourself or for another or to offer a prayer of thanksgiving, you are invited to come to 

the prayer station during Communion. 
 

Flowers for Father’s Day. This is the last day to submit names to be included in the 

Father’s Day Messenger. If you would like to place flowers in the Church in memory of 

Fathers, please place your gift and the names in an envelope. Please mark the envelope 

Flowers for Father's Day and place it in the Offertory Plate.  

 

Today is Pentecost Sunday. Pentecost Sunday comes fifty days after Easter. It is the 

birthday of the Christian Church. Forty days after Jesus rose from the grave on Easter 

Sunday, we commemorated His Ascension. Before His ascended to The Father in 

Heaven, Jesus promised his disciples and followers that He would not leave them 

comfortless, but would send the Comforter, the Holy Spirit, to guide them into all 

things, and to bring into existence the Church. Pentecost Sunday is about celebrating 

that God’s Holy Spirit continues to guide His people and the Church.  

Service Times for 

June 9 – June 16, 2019 

Sunday,  June 9 
Day of Pentecost 

Holy Communion (BCP) 

Holy Eucharist  (BAS) 

8:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m.  

Thursday  Holy Eucharist (BAS) 9:30 p.m. 

Sunday,  June 16 

Trinity Sunday/Father’s Day 

 

Holy Communion  (BCP) 

Holy Eucharist (BAS) 

8:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m.  

 Evening Service. Prayer & Praise Services will resume in October. 

 

Trinity Sunday. Nest Sunday is Trinity Sunday in the life of our Church as well as the 

feast day of our congregation. 

 

Gospel Benefit Concert for Lucas Butler. “Be Brave,” The concert will be held at St. 

Alban’s Church, 13 Master’s Lane, on June 9 at 7 p.m. Lucas is an amazing 15-year 

old boy who is currently in Edmonton with his family waiting to undergo a lung and 

heart transplant. Performers: Rev. Roy Martin, Rev. Jeff Blackwood, Ron Sheppard 

and many, many more. A free-will offering will be collected. 

 

Queen’s College Fall 2019 Opportunities for Learning and Discernment. The 

Faculty of Theology has a wide selection of courses and programs available on campus 

and online. We welcome full-time and part-time students to our Master, Bachelor, 

Associate, Diploma, Certificate and continuing studies courses and programs. 

Brochures, schedules, timetables, and registration material are easily accessed at this 

link to our website http://queenscollegenl.ca/?page_id=406.  Our courses and programs 

are designed on four pillars: good theological education, practical pastoral training, 

strong spiritual development, and faith-based learning community. For more 

information contact r.singleton@mun.ca or call (709)753-0116. 

 

Infinitely More Concert Tonight. 2-time 2019 GMA Covenant Award Winner and 

2019 ECMA Nominee – Inspirational Album presents The Blessing Tour! Inspiring 
Songs of Grace, Gratitude, and Faithfulness. Infinitely More will be at the Park Street 

Citadel, 27 Park Street, tonight at 6:30 p.m. A Freewill Offering will be taken. 

 

Dr. Wendy Wilmore’s Visit. Dr. Wendy will visit us on Sunday, June 16. Dr. Wendy 

is presently taking a little break from her missionary work in Arusha, Tanzania. She 

will be spending a couple of weeks in Gander filling in at the James Paton Hospital. 

Dr. Wendy will be our guest speaker at the 10:30 a.m. service next Sunday. She will 

also give a talk/presentation on her work as a missionary doctor/surgeon in Arusha, 

Tanzania on Monday, June 17, at 7 p.m. in the E.M. Bishop Hall.  A special offering 

will be taken next Sunday.  Envelopes are inserted in today’s bulletin if you would like 

to make a contribution to the work that Dr Wendy is doing. As you might imagine, 

working in a hospital in Arusha would have many challenges--one of them would be 

finding enough income to run the programs and provide medical care to the people. If 

you wish to be receipted for your contribution, please make your cheque payable to 

Holy Trinity.  

Service at the Carmelite.  There will be a service at the Carmelite this afternoon at 

2:30 p.m. All welcome. 
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Ordination.  Charlie Cox will be ordained Deacon on Wednesday, June 26 at 7 p.m. at 

St. Martin’s Cathedral, Gander.  Your prayers are requested. Everyone welcome.  

Cemetery Committee Report. The Committee is asking the cooperation of family 

members to pick up debris left after the winter.  Please check plots for plastic flowers or 

wreaths that have blown around and pick up any faded or broken ornaments and place 

them by the PBO garbage container. (Locked due to improper use by the public)  Any 

items not picked up will be disposed of by June 15. Please contact a member of the 

committee before attempting any work in the Cemetery. This includes installation of 

headstones, repair of headstones, grass/sod covering, and removal of concrete structures 

around grave sites. If you want to improve a family plot, we recommend contacting 

Robert Hiscock, who has being doing this type of work for 20 years. Contact  Bob or 

Shianne at 489-9047 

Walkathon for Lionel Kelland Hospice. On June 17, one of our parishioners, George 

Hart will be walking from Badger to Grand Falls-Windsor raising funds for the Lionel 

Kelland Hospice. Anyone wishing to support this walk, may contact George at 489-

9364, Marg Pomeroy (489-5382) or Bill Reid (489-4653). E-transfers are also accepted 

at j.blake61@gmail.com. Lionel Kelland Hospice will issue income tax receipts for 

amounts of $10 or greater donation.   

 

Greeters. Bill Reid, Roy Earle, George Thorne, Phyllis Woolfrey, Ann Shears 

 
Bulletin. Items for the next bulletin must be submitted to Linda by Thursday, Please  

e-mail linda.pafford@nl.rogers.com or call (489-9801) 
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